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21 July 2021 
 
 
FAO Year 1 and Reception Parents 
  
 
 
Dear parents/ carers 
 
Unfortunately we have been informed of a further covid positive case.   
This impacts the Reception and Year 1 bubbles.   
 
We have received  advice from PHE and DFE and they have informed us  that these 
bubbles need to close as a precautionary measure. However, they have advised 
that the children in the bubble do not to need to self-isolate unless you are 
contacted directly by Test and Trace. 
 
As always we follow the best advice available to us at the time based on the 
information we have and we always consult fully with PHE, DFE and our trust. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
 
Yours faithfullly 
  
  
  
Malc Hetherington    Mrs Hallsworth 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School 
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